

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT

TOWN COUNCIL

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 council@ledyardct.org

July 9, 2025

Mayor Fred Allyn, III Town of Ledyard 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on July 9, 2025 the Town Council took the following action:

- Amended the Agenda to add a MOTION to grant a Bid Waiver in the amount of up-to \$390,782 to Tradesmen of New England, Bloomfield, Connecticut, to address the emergency replacement of the Chiller at the Gales Ferry
- Granted a Bid Waiver in the amount of up-to \$390,782 to Tradesmen of New England, Bloomfield, Connecticut, to address the emergency replacement of the Chiller at the Gales Ferry School.

Please feel free to contact Chairman Rodriguez should you have any questions regarding this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Roxanne M. Maher Administrative Assistant

to the Ledyard Town Council

cc: Director of Finance
Treasurer
Board of Education